We are pleased to announce that effective November 1, 2004 JS LONG has been incorporated into a Limited Private Company under the Singaporean laws. Mr. Jouko Virtanen has been appointed as the Managing Director of the new company.
Incorporation will support our immediate expansion plans for the international as well as the domestic market. 

JS LONG Pte. Ltd. remains committed to its core businesses providing high quality products at competitive terms and top-notch customer service. 

